
 

 

         16TH SEPTEMBER, 2024 

 

THE REGIONAL COMMANDER 

GHANA POLICE SERVICE  

GREATER ACCRA REGION 

ACCRA 

 

Dear Regional Commander, 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENDED DEMONSTRATION BY PRE-

TERTIARY TEACHER UNIONS-GNAT, NAGRAT AND CCT-GH 

We, the undersigned representatives of the Pre-Tertiary Teacher Unions in Ghana, 

are writing to formally notify the Ghana Police Service of our intention to organize 

a peaceful demonstration in Accra.  

This demonstration is a response to among others, the ongoing non-fulfillment of 

the Collective Bargaining Agreements (CBA) signed on 31st May 2024 between 

our Unions and the Government, represented by the Fair Wages and Salary 

Commission and all the other Stakeholders. 

Despite our repeated appeals, the government has exhibited a heightened level of 

aloofness and calculated disregard to portions of the agreements made, which has 

exacerbated the hardships faced by teachers across the country. The persistent 

neglect of these portions of the agreements not only undermines the integrity of the 

bargaining process but also significantly impacts the morale and welfare of our 

educators. 



The demonstration is scheduled to take place on 1st of October, 2024 and will 

commence at Kwame Nkrumah Circle (Obra Spot) and proceed to the Ministry of 

Education.  

Considering the enormity of our dissatisfaction resulting from the number of 

teachers affected by this neglect, we are organizing about One Thousand Teachers 

for the demonstration (1000). 

We are committed to ensuring that the protest remains peaceful and orderly. To this 

end, we request the support and collaboration of the Ghana Police Service to 

facilitate a safe and secure environment for all participants. 

We kindly request permission to conduct this demonstration and any necessary 

assistance in terms of crowd management and ensuring public safety.  

Your cooperation in this matter will be highly appreciated as we seek to draw 

attention to these critical issues and urge the government to honor its commitments. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your positive 

response and assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

1. PETER BOATENG     

REGIONAL SECRETARY, GNAT           

               (0244545303) 

 

2. HENRY TEITEY TETTEH-AFI 

REGIONAL CHAIRMAN, NAGRAT                

               (0244753517) 

 

3. JOHNSON KENNEDY GELI 

REGIONAL CHAIRMAN, CCT-GH             

               (0244475443) 


